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EKME: 4294833 

GCME: 4294831 

Notice to Fish Harvesters 
2022 – Closure of the herring fall fishery for Group B 

of Herring Fishing Areas 16C and 16E 
 

MONCTON, NB – October 5, 2022 – Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) announces the 

closure of the fall herring fishery, for Group B (PEI) harvesters in Herring Fishing Areas 16C 

and 16E. The closure will take effect on October 5 at 13:00 Atlantic Daily Time. The quota for 

Group B has been reached. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION : 

 

Ben Moore 

Fisheries Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

(902) 370-7094 

Rachel Friolet 

Fisheries Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Tracadie, NB 

(506) 395-7705 

 

Alan Dwyer 

Fisheries Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Antigonish, NS 

(902) 735-7114 

 

David Giard 

Fisheries Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Moncton, NB 

(506) 851-6494 

 

Mathieu Pellerin 

Fisheries Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Québec, QC 

(418) 572-9957 

 

 

 


